
 

 

 

  

Online Security and Privacy 

 ...a Highlands Video Series 

It is no surprise that we have been finding ourselves 

online more than ever before in these last few 

months. With covid-19 changing the ways we live 

outside, we have had to change the ways we do 

things inside — everything is online now, from our 

socializing to our shopping.   

Join our online minister, Andria Irwin, in a series of 

conversations with local computer engineer and 

Highlands monitor, Ken Brough, about how we can 

best protect ourselves and our machines in this time.  

Each video is about 25 minutes long and covers 

topics such as why we should care about online 

security, the basic things we should be putting in 

place to protect ourselves, common and current 

technological scams, how to create the perfect 

password (and why!), what privacy means these 

days, and basic configurations to keep our 

information safe.  

The first four videos of this 6-part series are up 

already on our YouTube channel 

at www.youtube.com/HighlandsUnitedChurch 

http://www.youtube.com/HighlandsUnitedChurch

